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Comments: We are against the out of boundary expansion of Grand Targhee. The area of proposed expansion is
prime wildlife habitat. The expansion would put undue stress on the towns of Victor &amp; Driggs. Roads &amp;
services would be effected, as well as the already critical housing shortage.

The noise and human disturbance would negatively impact recreational visitors that seek the quiet and solitude
of the Jedediah Smith wilderness.

We love Grand Targhee and have skied there for many years. It is a wonderful low key resort and should remain
that way.

Thank you.

Shirley and Dan Thomas



